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Convenient Store Robbery along Airport Drive 
 
 
On August 2, 2020, around 4:19 am, Henrico Police responded to the 500 block of S. Airport Drive 
for the report of a robbery.  Officers arrived on the scene and determined a shorter black male, 
around 5’7” came into the business through the front door and demanded cash.  While the clerk 
was complying, the suspect began placing tobacco products into a bag.  The suspect left the 
business with stolen cash and tobacco through the front door and started walking to the rear of 
the business.   
 
The Criminal Investigative team obtained a photo (shown below).  If you or anyone you know has 
information about this crime, please call Detective Richter at 804-501-5000 or Crime Stoppers 
780-1000.  All tips are essential no matter how small.   
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